3 825 1994

Docket-70-3070

Nathalie M. Walker, Esq.

Sierra Club Legal Defense Fund, Inc.
400 Magazine Street, Suite 40]

New Orleans, LA 70130

Dear Ms. Walker:

This letter concerns the comment package you submitted on January 27, 1994,
(resubmitted on February 7, 1994, without the attachments) concerning
NUREG-1484. Two of the attachments to this package contain copyrighted
material; "Toxic Wastes and Race in the United States" in attachment 7 and
"Guidelines and Principles for Social Impact Assessment” in attachment 10.
Without the proper rcieases, we cannot reproduce the copyrighted material.
Your comment package has been placed in the public document room with a
notation that its copyrighted material has been removed. Upon receipt of a
copyright license from the holders of the copyrights, we will place the
copyrighted material with your comment package. The enclosure contains an
example of a copyright Ticense. If you have any questions, please call Merri
Horn of my staff at (301) 504-2v06.

Sincerely,

Driginal Signed Gy

John W. N. Hickey, Chief

Enrichment Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safequards, NMSS
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